March 2, 2020

A BIG thank you to Sarah Munoz and all her committee chairs for “Under The Big Top,”
Donna Simkin, Jennifer Miller, and Kristy Kauppi. The evening was enjoyed by all the
attended. We congratulate Wally Gibbons our winner of the $10,000 raffle. We thank
all our donors and contributors for supporting.

Monday, March 2nd - Registration for 2020-2021 begins.
Our In-House Registration is this week. Pick-up your registration packets in the office.

Tuesday, March 3rd - Our monthly HSA meeting at 7pm

Wednesday, March 4th - 5:30pm-6:30pm - Living History - our Third-Sixth Graders
have been researching famous people in history, past and present for the last two
months. Join us for their presentations.

Friday, March 6th - SPIRIT DAY

Sunday, March 8th - OPEN HOUSE - 9am-1pm Registration begins for new applicants.
If you would be willing to provide treats for the occasion, please fill out the form below.

OPEN HOUSE
Sunday, March 8th
9am-1pm

Family Name:

Yes, | would be willing to bring a treat(s) for the Open House.
(please drop treats off by 8:30am)



